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Specific Recommendation for proposal of

Kotre Basantpur Pachmo OCP (372.98ha.)

The proposed area for diversion of 372.98 ha. for Kotre Basantpur
Pachmo OCP has got miscellaneous vegetation with density 0.5 (approx). The
area is hilly and undulating and vulnerable to soil erosion. Hence the proposal for
diversion is recommended in national interest with condition that a treatment

plan with adequate soil conservation measures will be prepared and implemented.
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